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Dr. Walter Lara Sr.       April 4, 2024 

Yurok Tribe, Ceremonial Lead 

PO Box 483 Hoopa, CA 95546 

 

Dear Dr. Lara Sr., 

 

The California State Park Rangers Association (CSPRA) has selected you to receive this year’s 

prestigious Honorary Ranger Award.  This is the highest honor bestowed by CSPRA, reserved for 

citizens who exhibit outstanding dedication and service helping to protect parks throughout the 

state. Your selection followed careful consideration during which your name rose to the top for your 

efforts that we feel have truly made a difference for state parks, the state of California, the 

environment and public education and your stalwart support for Indigenous practices on public 

lands, working with government entities; serving as a catalyst for many agreements between 

Indigenous Tribes and the North Coast Redwoods District. 

 

As a recipient of this award, you will be joining the ranks of Ansel Adams, Walt Disney, Newton B. 

Drury, Clint Eastwood, Bobby Schriver, Fred Keeley, Huell Howser, Paul Rogers, and other 

esteemed citizens (listed on our letterhead) dedicated to California parks and open space since this 

award was first bestowed in 1965. 

 

The award and a program in your honor will be presented during the annual California Parks 

Training Conference to be held at the Sam Lopez Community Center, Elk Valley Rancheria 

2332 Howland Hill Road, Crescent City, CA September 16 to 19, 2024 

 

We would be honored for you to accept this award and to attend the banquet and if so, 

accommodations the night of the Honorary Ranger presentation as well as dinner for you and a 

guest, will be paid for by CSPRA. Your attendance at the banquet is not a requirement to receive the 

Honorary Ranger Award. The award comes with our gift to you of your own Ranger Stetson. The 

Stetson is a symbol of pride for our park employees, and we hope you too will be proud to own one 

as a symbol of your remarkable work protecting parks and open space, the environment, recreation 

and partnerships such as ours. 

 

CSPRA is an organization of park professionals dedicated to advancement of the highest principles 

of public service, established to support and preserve California State Parks for present and future 

generations. In presenting this award to you, we are not only showing our appreciation for your 

meaningful work, but we are also hoping to inspire our members to follow suit with similar passion 

and dedication to public service and to parks.  

 

Our organization will be anxious to hear if you are able to attend the award program and banquet as 

Honorary Ranger for 2024. As the conference dates get closer, we will determine the exact evening 

of the Honorary Ranger Award presentation and banquet. I hope to hear from you soon. I can be 

reached at 831-600-5209 or lynn@cspra.com to arrange for your receipt of this prestigious award. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Lynn Rhodes 

Chair, CSPRA Honorary Ranger Award 

 

cc: Dave Carle, President, CSPRA 

      Victor Bjelajac, District Superintendent, California State Parks/North Coast Redwoods 

      Mike Lynch, Past President, CSPRA 

      Jeff Price, CSPRA and Honorary Ranger Committee Member 
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